
 

 

15th September 2023 

Dear Families, 

First of all, a big welcome back to a new school year, which promises to be as busy as ever! 

Also, a big ‘hello’ and welcome to all our new children and their families in Marigold, Daisy 

and across the school. It has been lovely to see lots of new smiley faces, and it was delightful 

to see Daisy Class in their first big assembly on Wednesday!  

As you will be aware, it has been a busy start to the term. A group of Y5/Y6 had a wonderful 

time in CHET last week, enjoying a wide range of activities in the sunshine!  I would especially 

like to thank the school staff who make this possible by organising the trip as well as giving up 

their own time with their own families so that our children have the chance to go away.  

The children all enjoyed meeting Beth Tweddle at our whole school assembly this week. She 

had lots to say about keeping fit and healthy through exercise and eating well; always a good 

message to hear. 

We now have four ‘Read and Grow’ book boxes outside school, where the children can help 

themselves to a book to take home and read, before returning and choosing another. It has 

been lovely to see the children having a good look in the box and deciding which book to 

choose. Any donations of books your children might no longer read would be lovely, so that 

we can keep our boxes well stocked, 

A couple of reminders; please name all pieces of uniform, including coats and PE kits!! It is 

impossible for us to deal with lost property if items haven’t been named! 

The children need to wear their PE kit as their uniform on PE days. Navy shorts and T shirts 

are available from the office for £2.50 each. The class teacher will let you know which days 

your child is doing PE on. 

Our ‘Moss Minis’ baby and toddler group has restarted; every Friday, 9-10.45am. Come and 

join the fun, and tell your friends about it too! Entrance through the front door. 

We look forward to a busy Autumn Term, with lots of learning and fun as Christmas rapidly 

approaches! 

As always, thank you for your on-going support and co-operation.  

Mrs Wood & all the staff. 
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